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Comments: This is yet another absurd proposal. Prairie dogs are a keystone species and should be afforded
ample opportunity to prosper rather than be restricted, especially to benefit what amounts to an invasive species:
cattle. Especially do when livestock owners are allowed to graze on public land at fire sale prices.

Without prairie dogs it's impossible for the black footed ferret, perhaps the most endangered mammal in the
nation, can rebound.

This proposal is foolish and should be dumped immediately.



